
Call Out for October 15, 2021 

This is Richard Dennis, Superintendent of Elmore County Public Schools.   
 
6 employees and 21 students have reported testing positive this past week, a slight 

increase from last week’s numbers.  We continue to encourage everyone to take any necessary 
precautions, especially those with health issues. 

 
The first quarter grading period ended on October 8, and report cards will be issued to 

students on October 21.   
 
The Elmore County Board of Education will hold it’s next meeting on October 19 at 4:30 

p.m. at Elmore County High School.  The meeting will also be broadcast on Facebook for those 
that cannot attend. 
 

Finally, if you would prefer to get my call outs and other system-wide communications 
texted to you through Remind, visit the Elmore County Public Schools website and follow the 
registration process. 

  
We appreciate your support and have a great and much cooler weekend!   

 
Every Student Empowered, Every Student Succeeds. 
 
Richard Dennis 


